To all Faith-based organizations,

The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office will be hosting a Church Security Information Class for
churches and faith organizations interested in assessing and learning ideas directed towards
enhancing the public safety of your group. This class will be led by Sheriff Rand Henderson and
members of the Sheriff’s office SWAT team, and will provide you with information and ways to address
some of the public safety issues you might encounter. This presentation is free of charge, and is
presented by your Sheriff’s Office in hopes of assisting you and your organization’s public safety decision
making. Those attending should be church staff members, and those in your church who are interested
in church security.

Those in attendance will also get to hear Sheriff Henderson’s Strategic Plan for the next 4 years for the
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office. At the conclusion of our meeting, our Community Action Partners
(CAPs) outreach in community policing will be presented.

Some of the information you will receive will be of a sensitive nature. For that reason we are not
opening this meeting up to the general public or media, and are restricting it to churches and faith
groups only. To that end, you must pre-register to attend. We request a point of contact, and a list of
names of those authorized by your organization to attend this meeting. For security, only those who
you pre-register will be allowed in to the meeting. Also, no video or recording will be allowed, again for
security reasons.

Due to the high demand for this topic and expected turnout, we will host three opportunities for you to
attend. In your registration and attendance response, please let us know the below time you can
attend. Seating is limited at each session.

Monday — December 11th — 8a-noon
Monday — December 11th — 1p-5p
Tuesday — December 12th — 1p-5p

This class will be held at the Lone Star Convention Center, 9055 Airport Rd., Conroe, Tx 77303.
The deadline for registration is 5pm, December 7, 2017.

Attached is a registration form. Registrations must be sent to mike.evans@mctc.org. Only one
registration can be received from your church, and it must come from a church official as a point of
contact. Please feel free to forward this email to other churches in your denomination or association,
and faith-organizations in your circle of influence you feel could benefit from this information.

Thank you for partnering with your Sheriff’s Office to provide the highest caliber of public safety
possible!

Specialist Mike Evans, Chaplain
Executive Division

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office
1 Criminal Justice Dr.

Conroe, Tx 77301

936-760-5862
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